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WASHINGTON, o.c.20201 

Mr. John Hoare Kerr 
Director of Education 
National Endowment for 

the Arts 
Washington, D.C. 20506 

Dear Mr. Kerr: 

JAN l 6 197~,, 

• 

Thank you for you' recent letter announcing your availability 
for the "Senior Official" position proposed by the National 
Endowment for the Arts and the Office of Education. 

This office earlier received Senator Claiborne Pell's nomina­
tion on your behalf which was forwarded along with a copy of 
your resume to Mrs. Joan Mondale, Honorary Chairperson of the 
Federal Council on Arts and Humanities. For information on 
future details and recruitment for the position, you may wish 
to contact: 

Mr. Peter Kyros, 
Deputy Chairman 
Federal Council on the Arts and Humanities 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20501 

Your interest is deeply appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

&{lif.~aK4J~/,,,,.,; 
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